THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND



President: CAMERON McGREGOR Hon. Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: victoria@latta.co.nz

22 September 2014

Newsletter to members

REMINDER - CRICKET LUNCHEON - Friday 3 October 2014

Attached is an updated flyer for the Carbine Club's luncheon on 3 October with Martin Snedden as guest speaker.

Martin is a highly regarded speaker whose experience and expertise in sport goes well beyond cricket, having been CEO of the organising committee for the 2011 Rugby World Cup and is a director of the World Masters Games to be held in Auckland in 2017 and has recently been appointed Group Chief Executive of Duco Events, the sports promotions company which hosts the Auckland Nines rugby league tournament and has boxer Joseph Parker on its books.

The opportunity to hear from Martin should make this a luncheon well worth attending. You are welcome to invite guests and we look forward to a large turnout to hear this accomplished speaker.

WINE SERVICE AT LUNCHEONS

In order to contain the cost of our luncheons, the Committee has agreed with Ellerslie Events Centre that where the wine for Club luncheons is sponsored, four bottles will be placed on each table and members and guests can serve themselves, rather than have Ellerslie staff serve the wine. Wine, beer or non-alcoholic drinks will still be available on arrival. This shouldn't prove too much of a disadvantage with screw top wine bottles, but it will assist in containing the cost of luncheons.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Christmas barbeque at the President's home – Sunday 30th November 2014

Annual Charity Golf tournament, Pakuranga Country Club - Monday 2nd March 2015

Regards

VJ Latta Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND